
 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

 
Subject: 

Kathryn Oppio 
June 28, 2012 10:50 AM 
mayoro 
Dilkens, Drew; Jones, Ron; Valentinis, Fulvio; Halberstadt, Alan; Sleiman, Ed; 
caphatfield@city.windsor.on.ca; Marra, Bill; Payne, Hilary; Maghnieh, Al; clerks 
hold the fluoride 

 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

I was born and raised in Windsor (1950) and in 1984 we moved to LaSalle, so my entire life my family and I 
were force fed fluoride through the Windsor water program. I want this to stop. There are just too many things 
that we can do to become healthier and this is a no brainer- and it will save us money. Why would anyone put 
so much effort into purifying water to turn around and dump pollutants into it? Please vote against the 
continuation of polluting our clean water. There are so many ways that your citizens could add fluoride to their 
diet if they really wanted to ingest it, without making·us all participate. To me it's the same as making us eat in 
smoke filled restaurant 3 times a day, every day of our lives. 

 
Thank you, 

Kathryn Oppio 
 
 
 

The information in this E-mail is intended for the named recipient(s) only. It may contain privileged and confidential 
information. If you have received this E-mail in error, please notify the sender and destroy this material. 
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